
             The Qs of life
             by Agent Foxx

   

Intro. This is a series I created to help 
people with there every day life. This 
series is designed to make you think with 
each post/entry. I hope this dose its 
purpose to you. 

Sincerely
Agent Foxx   

the Q’s of life #1 friends 

In life we make friends and those friends 
are conciterd family right? Friends make 
every minute of life living well right? 
We today use the word friends to loosely 
kinda like were we use the rating 10 to 
loosely right? Here is what I know as the 
definition of friends, friends are people 
that are close to you always willing to 

give there time or even there life for 
there friends friends are close friends 
are always able to be counted on in time 
of need for friends are permeate and not 
gust replaceable like items that have no 
meaning is friends are close as they 
chose to be the closer you get the easier 
life is for wold you go into a battle 
alone for your country or would you like 
a army of friends to accompany you? Now 
the next time i talk with you it will be 
about family thank you for reading and I 
hope this will help you sometime in your 
life.

Agent Foxx

the Q’s of life #2 family 

What is family? Are they the ones you are 
related to? Are they the people you are 
very close to? Or are they your friends? 
The real answer is all of the above for 
family is more than the ones you are 
related to close to or even friends with. 
Family is such a complex word in a world 
of hurt. Dont let your family down buy 

you actions for wile you are hurting them 
you are hurting your self more! Don’t 
hurt your family for they are helping you 
thew life more than you think. How do 
they help you? (hint: look at last post) 
How do you help them? As Ronald Regan 
said “dont ask what your country can do 
for you ask what can you do for your 
country” i feel in this case it should be 
dont ask what your family can do for you 
but ask what you can do for your family. 
Remember these are the people that help 
you with the wars of life! Do not hinder 
them or you will be lost in the world 
with no way out but to fix the 
hinderance. The next post will be about 
the wars of life.
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the Q’s of life #3 the wars of life 

War but I don’t want to be in a war?!? 
Well what can I do to stay away from the 
wars of life? How are there wars of life? 
Who starts them and finishes them? All of 
the questions above are easily answered 
buy this…… You may not want to go though 

the wars of life but it is imposable not 
to as you can do nothing to prevent them 
ether. the wars of life are caused by 
your every day actions and the 
temptations caused buy them. Who starts 
and finishes the wars of life in your 
life is all up to you your choices to be 
specific. The wars of life are easier to 
go thew with your friends and family as 
it has been stated in earlier posts.
Now ask your self what wars you have won 
and with ones you have lost? What can you 
do to fix the problem if there is one? 
how do your friends and family help you 
in the wars of life? And now ask yourself 
what you do to help your friends and 
family in the wars of life? The next in 
this series will be about your choices.
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the Qs of life #4 your choices 

What do my choices have to do with this? 
What are good choices and what are bad 
ones? Why choices ?Well this post is 
about choices because it is the way you 
fight the wars of life with your friends 

and family. A good choice is one that is 
to help you not hinder like a bad choice 
is. The choices are sort of like this 
tea/water vs pop/coffee the coffee or the 
pop tastes relay good but there bad for 
you as tea or water is good for you. The 
point of that was to show you that the 
good choice is not always the most 
favorable at first but it will be in the 
end. Like your every day choices like 
stealing it may be the fastest way to get 
some thing but you will end up in jail as 
if you gust earned the money first and 
bought it that may be slower but it has 
no bad ending. Now i suggest that you 
talk with a friend of family member and 
discus how do choices help the wars of 
life? Now also ask your self were do I go 
for help on my choices(hint look back in 
previous posts)? How do they help me ? 
And last for today What good choices have 
i made this week vs bad choices? Next 
post will be about what influences you in 
your choices.
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the Qs of life #5 influences on your 

choices 

What dose influence mean? What dose it 
have do do with my choices? Why is any of 
this important? Well influence means what 
helps cause that to happen. It has to do 
with your choices because bad influences 
like rap and most rock are bad influences 
on your thinking. Ever noticed that after 
you listen to ether of these or watched 
certain tv shows u feel angry of 
depressed? That is because the 
“influenced” your emotions witch have a 
great deal on your choices! That is why 
you need to try and stay happy for that 
is the best way to get a positive look on 
the world and have good choices! I know 
as well as you do no one can stay happy 
forever so you will always go off track 
once and a wile so don’t feel bad if you 
do. Now ask yourself what bad choices can 
you thing of when you have a positive 
outlook  on life? Also ask yourself what 
good choices that you have made when you 
had a negative outlook on life? If your 
answer was not none try to rethink that. 
Next can you make a good decision when 
you are sad or a bad derision when your 
happy? That was a trick question the 

answer is yes you can. So now that we are 
this far can you guess what the next post 
will be about? If you answered being 
happy vs being sad you are correct! Till 
next time.

Agent Foxx


